Greg Eide

I support the the rule to restrict the discharge of wastewater into Puget sound. This should have
been passed a long time ago. The shellfish industry is already suffering from ocean acidification
which is beyond the states control, and anything we can do to support it should be done. I am an
avid recreational shellfisher which is why I personally support the proposed rule.



